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What is TEPP? 
The Telecommunications Equipment Purchase 
Program (TEPP) helps people with disabilities 
pay for telephone equipment. 
 
The assistance comes in the form of a voucher. 
This voucher’s amount is based on an applicant’s 
disability.

You are required to pay a copay of $100 unless 
you have a hearing impairment and qualify for 
TAP. Income and other eligibility rules apply: 
https://www.dhs.wisconsin.gov/odhh/tap.htm

Who Is Eligible for TEPP? 
Wisconsin residents with: deafness, hearing 
impairment, speech impairment, mobility, and 
motion impairment are eligible for TEPP. Income 
and age do not affect eligibility.

How Can I Apply? 
You can apply online or download an application 
to mail in at:  
https://psc.wi.gov/Pages/Programs/TEPP.aspx

Still Have Questions? 
Visit www.healthwatchwisconsin.org to access our full resource library. 
If you need enrollment assistance, you can call the Public Services 
Commission at (608)231-3305 or ABC for Health at (608)261-6939.


